
Notice  

Dated: 20/02/2020 

It was brought to the notice of the Secretary HPPSC by some 

candidates that some questions of District Language Officer examination held 

in September 2018 have been repeated in the examination of Lecturer (School 

New) - Hindi held on 16th February, 2020. The Matter was placed before the 

Commission for consideration and took the decision to cancel the examination 

of Lecturer (School New)-Hindi held on 16th February, 2020.  

  The fresh date of the examination will be intimated in due course.  

  Candidates admitted earlier will be allowed to re-appear. 

 

          Sd/- 

       (Rakhil Kahlon)IAS, 
     Secretary, 

      H.P. Public Service Commission 

             Ph. No. 0177-2624313/ 2629739 
 


